
Dear Incoming and Outgoing Council Members, 

 Provost Pitts has requested that the Academic Senate review a formal proposal to rename the 
education and professional degree fees (but not the student services fee) as “tuition.” As you 
know, the UC Commission on the Future discussed this idea, and in its response to the Working 
Group recommendations, the Senate agreed in principle that it is a good idea.  

 We request comments on the proposal by Thursday, October 21 so that the item can be placed 
on the Regents’ November meeting agenda. Please send comments to senatereview@ucop.edu. 
We realize that on most campuses Senate business will just be commencing, but since the Senate 
already has opined favorably on the subject, we trust that you will be able to coordinate a 
response.  

  

Thank you, 

 Clare Sheridan 

Senior Policy Analyst  

Academic Senate  

University of California 
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